
 
 
 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN CLEAN AIR? 
Stakeholder positions available on TAC 

 
 

The Metropolitan Washington Air Quality Committee’s Technical Advisory 
Committee is looking for interested parties to fill 4 “stakeholder” positions on its 
committee.   
 
The Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) reviews and recommends air quality 
planning materials and reports before they are considered by the Metropolitan 
Washington Air Quality Committee. The TAC meets the second Tuesday of the 
month from 10 am – 12 pm at the offices of Metropolitan Washington Council of 
Governments (COG), 777 North Capitol St., NE, Washington, D.C.   
 
The COG offices are located 1 ½ blocks from the Union Station Metro Red Line, 
and underground parking is available from First Street. 
 
For further information about the Technical Advisory Committee or MWAQC, 
please consult the COG website: http://www.mwcog.org/environment/air 
 
If interested, submit an application form by December 31, 2010, to: 
 Joan Rohlfs, Chief 
 Air Quality Planning, MWCOG 
 Fax: 202-962-3203 
 Email: jrohlfs@mwcog.org 
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